
Twin	Centre	Summer	Development	Camp	
Hello	Parents	and	Players,	

We	had	a	good	time	last	year	running	our	summer	camp,	and	we	are	looking	to	go	again	
for	round	two	with	our	PEEWEE	and	BANTAM	players	registered	with	TCMHA.		

What	we	are	looking	for	right	now	is	the	number	of	players	interested	so	we	can	move	
forward	with	the	planning	process.	

The	structure	will	be	very	similar,	an	hour	session	split	in	half,	one	doing	dryland,	the	
other	working	on	hockey	specific	skills.	

We’ve	also	had	a	few	requests	to	do	something	earlier	in	the	summer	as	well.		We	have	
met	to	decide	on	what	we	think	would	be	best,	and	what	we’re	comfortable	taking	on.		

We	have	come	up	with	two	options	for	the	duration/layout	of	the	camp,	and	we’d	like	
to	know	what	people	would	prefer.	A	final	decision	will	be	made	in	the	coming	weeks.	

Option	1:		The	first	option	will	be	the	same	as	last	year.	Monday,	Wednesday	and	Friday	
for	4	weeks	in	August	(A	total	of	12	sessions)	

Option	2:	The	second	option	we	came	up	with	will	again	take	place	on	Monday,	
Wednesday	and	Friday,	however	we	are	going	to	offer	3	weeks	in	June	(9	sessions)	and	
2	weeks	in	August	(6	sessions)	for	a	total	of	15	sessions.		Additionally	with	this	option	we	
would	give	the	players	exercises	and	drills	to	do	during	the	period	in	between.		

We	have	set	a	date	of	Friday,	May	6,	to	have	a	good	idea	for	numbers,	and	to	let	the	
township	know	which	days	we’ll	be	booking.		

Once	we	have	this	booked,	we	will	send	out	the	registration	email,	with	the	form,	cost,	
and	registration	dates	and	any	other	information.		

Cost	estimate	for	option	1:	$45	
Cost	estimate	for	option	2:	$55	
Please	keep	in	mind	these	are	estimates	and	may	change.	

Please	pass	this	on	to	those	who	may	be	interested	in	joining.		

Please	respond	to	Brandon.bisch@gmail.com	or	drosecoach@gmail.com				by	Friday	
May	6.	Hope	to	see	you	all	in	the	summer!	

Thanks,	Brandon	and	Darren	


